
Better energy efficiency will benefit
whole society – Dodds

Creating a step change in energy efficiency will realise benefits for the
whole of Northern Ireland society, Economy Minister Diane Dodds has said.

Minister announces publication of
assessment and response to Parental
Bereavement Leave and Pay consultation

Economy Minister Diane Dodds today announced the publication of her
Department’s assessment and response to the recent consultation on Parental
Bereavement Leave and Pay.

Sharing of information vital for
mother and baby home survivors: Foster
&amp; O’Neill

Active collaboration and the sharing of information and knowledge will be
crucial in addressing the needs of mother and baby home survivors, the First
Minister and deputy First Minister have said.

Northern Ireland Termination of
Pregnancy Statistics 2019/20

The Department of Health (DoH) today published statistics relating to medical
abortions and terminations of pregnancy during 2019/20.
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£400,000 road improvement scheme for
C624 Killeenan Road, Kildress

A resurfacing scheme on the C624 Killeenan Road, from the A505 Drum Road to
the C621 Loughdoo Road, will commence today Wednesday 20 January 2021.
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